November 28, 2022

Jan Larson
Vice President of Gospel Outreach
South Dakota District LWML
920 Woodridge Drive, Pierre, SD 57501

Dear Jan,

On behalf of Jesus Door-2-Door, I wanted to share our gratitude with you for the Mission Grant that we received from the Lutheran Women's Missionary League. Your grant of \$1000 enabled us to produce over 4000 pamphlets which boldly proclaim the gospel. We want to let people know that God thinks they are worth dying for! Pictured to the right are the boxes of pamphlets and what they look like.





We were quick to get these pamphlets out on the streets. We have had two Jesus Door-2-Door events since the LWML's generous support. On September 17, 13 people canvassed the neighborhoods surrounding St. Paul's Lutheran Church in Aberdeen, SD. We knocked on 135 homes. 64 people answered the door, and of those, 37 took our survey. We left gospel and congregational literature at the 71 houses where no one was home. When asked, "Are you familiar with St. Paul's Lutheran Church?" 24% answered

"No." When we asked, "Do you currently go to church?" 22% answered "No."

When we asked, "Where do you believe you will go when you die?"

- 33 said "heaven" but only 13 of those believe they would get there on account of the work of Jesus Christ
- 1 said "I don't know"
- and 3 did not answer the question.

Through our canvassing efforts, we discovered 1 individual who desired a follow-up conversation about our congregation



and the gospel of Jesus Christ. Pictured here is the group that canvassed for Jesus Door-2-Door. To God alone be all the glory! Thank you for your support of the mission work we do!

God's blessings,

DCE Michael Leapley

St. Paul's Lutheran Church

214 7th Avenue SW, Aberdeen, SD 57401